
   
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF OBSOLESCENCE 
 
 

Dear LECO Customer, 
 
The LECO Service Department is sending this notification to alert you of our 
upcoming product obsolescence. Due to changes in technology and unavailability of 
parts, LECO cannot fully support the following instruments listed below or their 
associated subassemblies. 

 
 

PEGASUS HRT 6100 SERIES (704-100-400) 
 
                                                                         
LECO will continue to service the above listed instrument until December 31, 2024. 
Beyond this date, LECO will be unable to offer any maintenance, repairs, or service 
contract agreements.  Support will be limited to phone and email assistance only. 
 
While LECO is committed to providing the best products and support in the industry, 
we sincerely regret having to take such action. We hope this advanced notification of 
obsolescence will provide you with time to investigate your options as you move 
forward.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this obsolescence notification or would like to 
discuss your options moving forward, please feel free to contact LECO Corporation 
or your local LECO Sales Engineer. 
 
Thank you for your loyalty and continued support of LECO Corporation.   
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